
                                                                                                
 
 
 

Dear HAMİDE SOYSAL DEMİRCİ 

Your work you sent to be exhibited at the "International Conference on Mathematics and 

Mathematics Education (ICMME)", jointly organized by the Association of Mathematicians 

and Pamukkale University on 22-24 September 2022 with the theme of "Mathematics and 

Art" to be exhibited at the "Solo Exhibition & Group Exhibition & Workshop" event 

ACCEPTED by the Selection Committee. 

Dear Artist; 

We are very happy for your participation in the exhibition with your work, and thank you for 

your support to art and art education. 

We will be happy to see you with us at the event. 

 

 

                                                                                                             

On behalf of the Organizing Committee 

Assoc. Prof. H. Hüseyin SAYAN 

 

 

 

 

 


